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Comments: Greetings,

 

 

 

In respect to the potential Stibnite gold mine, the important thing for me is the protection of the EFSF and SF

Salmon rivers. If the mining can be done in a way that prevents harm to these watersheds, then I am OK with

proceeding. If it cannot be guaranteed that these river systems will not be harmed, then I am opposed to this

project.

 

 

 

Respectfully,

 

Aaron Swisher


